
School Lunches 

Payment 

Please send payment to school in advance with a 

clear breakdown of what you’re paying for plus 

your child’s name. Cash or cheque made payable 

to NCC – it is not necessary to send separate 

cheques. We do not have the facility for online 

payments. 
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Spring Term 1 2018  

This half term is a short one, only 5 weeks 

long, meaning we break up on Friday 9th 

February at the usual time of 3.15pm. 

As always, here are a few reminders of 

general housekeeping matters and what’s 

coming up this half term. Please, please, check 

the website calendar regularly as we put 

everything on there and follow us on facebook. 

We try and send out as much information as 

we can via email, so it is also worth checking 

that you have the admin email in your address 

book/contacts. 

Welcome back to a new 

term and a brand new 

year! 

After school ICT clubs 

Apologies, but please note that the 

ICT clubs are cancelled for this half 

term.  

We will move the groups over to next 

half term – if any of the older 

children no longer wish to do this, 

please let us know as the KS2 class 

has a waiting list! Thank you. 

 

 

 

BACK TO  
SCHOOL ! 

All children in reception, year l and year 2 

remain entitled to free school lunches. 

For children in pre-school and years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

the price of a child’s school meal remains at 

£2.30. The weekly amount is £11.50. This half 

term is 25 days long, which gives a total of 

£57.50. Please note that all lunches should be 

paid for in advance (daily, weekly or half 

termly). We will automatically carry credits 

forward if your child misses  

a prepaid lunch for whatever  

reason. We are on the winter  

menu and started back on week 2. 

Menus are on the website and on display in the 

hall and the school foyer. 
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Sport and PE Kits….. 
Please ensure your child has PE kit in school at all 

times. Dunstanburgh and Ford classes are doing 

rugby based games on a Monday afternoon this 

term which will be outside as much as possible, so 

please make sure they have suitable kit and 

footwear.  

There is no swimming this term. Thanks. 

Year 6 London Trip 

A reminder that the next instalment for the 2018 

London trip for year 6 pupils is due in by 

Wednesday 24th January. Cash or cheque 

payable to NCC. Remember to send payment in 

with your card and we can then receipt it for you. 

A huge thank you! 
Thanks to everyone involved in making the 

Christmas Fair and raffle a success. All of 

your efforts, donations and spending were 

very much appreciated and helped us raise 

a fantastic 

 


